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March 1, 2024 

Addendum No. 3 
 
 

Invitation to Tender ES-24-03 
Supply and Install Relocatable Trailers or Container Style Office Structures 

 
The addendum is being issued prior to the closing of the Invitation to Tender to provide further information, make 
changes to, or to clarify the Contract Documents and is to be read, interpreted and coordinated with all other parts 
of the Contract Documents. In the case of a conflict with the balance of the documents, this Addendum shall govern. 
Tenderers shall attach a signed copy of this addendum to their tender. This addendum shall form part of the 
Contract Documents. 
 

 
This addendum is being provided in clarification to ITT ES-24-03 released February 21, 2024 
 
 
Question 1: Has BC hydro been consulted for the willow river or Hixon sites for possible connection and design 

review? 
 
Answer 1:  No, the Reginal District is relying on the successful bidder to follow up regarding all required 

consultations for this bid. 
 
 
Question 2: Is there a preferred or required service size for the new hydro connection(s)? 100A or 200A or….? 
  
Answer 2: The Regional District is relying on the successful bidder to assess this need, given the application.

  
 
 
 
 
 
I/We hereby verify that we have considered this Addendum No. 3 in our ITT submission. 
 
 
 
              
Signature of Tenderer      Name of Tenderer 
 
 
________________________________ 
Date 

 
Inquiries relating to this ITT may be directed to: 

 
 

 
Darren Wahl 
Manager of Solid Waste Operations 
Phone: 250-960-4400  
Email: darren.wahl@rdffg.bc.ca  

http://www.rdffg.bc.ca/
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